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Medical Bacteriology Division

SMUFD-13-MB

24 July 1964

Dr. Joshua Lederberg

Dept. of Genetics

Stanford University Medical School

Palo Alto, California

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Pprolaty
~~

We wish to obtain a culture of E. coli W-1485 F

for our collection and would appreciate receiving a

transfer of this culture from you at your convenience.

Thank you for any help you are able to give us.

Sincerely yours,

foot
(Miss) Lois M. Swaney


